From:
 Christine Aubrey

 To:
 Amy Landry

 Cc:
 Megan McDonough

Subject: Authorization to apply for Grant Funding **Date:** Monday, April 5, 2021 9:07:45 PM

Dear Amy,

As President of the Board of Directors, I would like to inform you that The Pioneer Valley Habitat for Humanity directors voted to authorize the Pioneer Valley Habitat for Humanity staff to apply for grant funding from the town of Conway CPA Committee or other funders for the construction of a single family affordable house at 638 South Deerfield Rd, Conway. This vote was secured today, April 5, 2021.

Christine Aubrey
President, Board of Directors
Pioneer Valley Habitat For Humanity

Christine Aubrey

Coldwell Banker Community Realtor
CbCommunityrealtors.com
413-522-0550

Northampton – Amherst- So.Deerfield – Shelburne Falls